2 March 2017
Traffic and parking
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are probably aware there was a road traffic incident outside school this morning during
drop off time. There have also been a number of near misses reported to us over recent weeks.

We have been advised by our local police that they will be monitoring traffic before and after
school.

Could | take this opportunity to remind everyone about being mindful of those around them at this
busy time of day as there will inevitably be a high volume of traffic and children in the area. Please
park carefully and respectfully.

Fortunately, on this occasion, no one was hurt although many children were left shocked having
seen the incident. | would like to thank you in advance for your support with this and for working
with us to keep our children and families safe.

Regards,

AN,

Sarah Evans
Headteacher
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